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STATE OF

COLORADO Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Schwartzwalder Mine / M-1977-300

Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us> Thu, Jan 14, 2021 at 3:42 PM
To: Brad WYANT <bwyant@arvada.org>
Cc: Lori Graham <Igraham@arvada.org>, Sharon Israel <sisrael@arvada.org>, Evelyn Rhodes <erhodes@arvada.org>,
Hannah Gregory <hgregory@arvada.org>

Hi Brad,

| have added City of Arvada's comment on SR-09 to the permit file and will forward a copy to the operator with my
adequacy review letter.

Your comment was received within the public comment period for SR-09 which closes on January 17, 2021.
Thank you for participating in the review process for this revision.

Amy Eschberger
Environmental Protection Specialist

COLORADO
e

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety
I am working remotely and can be reached at 303-945-9014.
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